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Hopkins, Brooke <bhopkins@tlsacademy.com> Fri, Apr 21, 2017 at 6:34 PM
To: Brooke Hopkins <office@tlsacademy.com>

Brooke Hopkins
Head of School

PO Box 2465
Clarkesville, GA 30523
www.tlsacademy.com
Office: (706) 754-8894
Fax: (480) 287-8104
Like us on Facebook! 

---------- Forwarded message ----------
From: Hopkins, Brooke <bhopkins@tlsacademy.com>
Date: Tue, Jan 17, 2017 at 9:19 PM
Subject: Yesterday's MLK Day of Service - Thank You!
To: 

Dear TLS Community,

I hope you might take a moment to visit our Facebook page. There you'll find a multitude of photos that
captured yesterday's incredible day of service and learning, in honor of Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr. 

A sporadic rainstorm (or three) did not dampen our spirits or hamper our efforts. TLS students, with their
gracious hearts and helpful spirits, did a fantastic job representing their school and their values
yesterday. I could not be more proud of them.

Thank you to our enthusiastic students and their inspirational teachers who have made a difference
in our community. Their MLK Day projects included:

Trash pick-up on the FPCC/TLS campus. (preschool)
Cleaning fingerprints from the stairwell walls. (pre-K)
Mulch spreading in the FPCC/TLS parking lot. (pre-K and K)
Bag decoration in anticipation of next month's community outreach project for Circle of Hope. (K-4th)
Cheerful picture making for Magnolia Hills residents. (Pre-K-4th)
Cheerful picture making for PCAH's Family Resource Center. (2nd)
Cleaning and beautification at PCAH's Family Resource Center. (2nd)
Visiting with and singing for Magnolia Hills residents. (1st and 3rd)
Supporting Habersham County's Soup Kitchen during lunch service. (4th)

I would also like to extend sincere gratitude to the many chaperones who joined the children on their
trips and/or lent a hand for our groups on campus. Without you, this valuable experience would have not
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been possible, and we are so very thankful.

Finally, I'd like to acknowledge the efforts of our behind-the-scenes Office Rockstars (Shannon,
Jennifer Hill, and Jennifer Tench). Days like this happen because of the incredible thought and love these
women put into their jobs every day.

At the risk of sounding like a broken record: Thank you. I am grateful. I am humbled.

My very best,
Brooke

Brooke Hopkins
Head of School

PO Box 2465
Clarkesville, GA 30523
www.tlsacademy.com
Office: (706) 754-8894
Fax: (480) 287-8104
Like us on Facebook! 
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